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DECEMBER
YARD OF THE MONTH

Trivia Question: When was the 1st House
built in the Highbridge Community?

Year: 2019 

Winner: Brandy Coker

Candy Jar Number: 231
Closest Guess: 184 by Emely Hernandez 

DECEMBER CANDY JAR & 
TRIVIA WINNERS



UPCOMING
EVENTS

CONTACT US
E-Mail

 highbridgesc@gmail.com
Facebook: 

Highbridge Neighborhood ONLY-Crandall TX

E-Mail us with your guess of
how many candy pieces are
in the jar!
Email address is below

The February Yard of the Month will
feature a theme of “Love”. We are
requesting that homeowners decorate the
front door only by Feb. 11 to participate. 

COMMUNITY SOCIAL MEDIA

Next Door

mailto:highbridgesc@gmail.com
https://www.facebook.com/groups/840169223462682/
https://nextdoor.com/neighborhood/highbridgetx--crandall--tx?utm_source=share&utm_campaign=1706671981184

